
Safer Internet Day was on Tuesday 8th February this year. Around the school, pupils took part in 
activities, assemblies, and game designs. The theme was “All fun and games? Exploring respect 
and relationships online” and pupils learnt about how to be respectful and kind. They also learnt 
about who to talk to, how to report, and what to report. Here are a few examples of winning game 
designs from different classes. 


Remember to talk to your class teams about any online concerns and we will do our best to help 
or point you in the right direction.


